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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: RO0000354 725 Julie Ann Way
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 7/22/2008 11:01 AM
End: Tue 7/22/2008 11:01 AM
Duration: 0 hours

I received a call from William H. McInerney, Sr. (attorney for property Owner) regarding the GeoTracker letter sent to the 

property owners.  I explained that letter.  Mr. McInerney was under the impression that Hertz/Penske had already 
completed cleanup activities at the site.  I told him that we had sent a letter April 8, 2008 requesting a site 

characterization work plan due by June 6, 2008 and that the consultant requested a meeting.  Mr. McInerney said he was 
going to write a letter to Penske regarding the GeoTracker matter. 

 
 


